From: Steven Downs <sdowns@fatetx.gov>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 10:38 AM

To: Shelbi Stofer <sstofer@fatetx.gov>
Subject: Re: FB post

We need to put the names of the council members that approved it

Steven Downs | Assistant City Manager | City of Fate

1900 CD Boren Parkway, Fate, TX 75087
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From: Shelbi Stofer <sstofer@fatetx.gov>

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 10:35 AM
To: Steven Downs <sdowns@fatetx.gov>
Subject: FB post

How is this?

We are excited to have attended the groundbreaking ceremony for Sauce & Vine located at Fate Station in #downtown.
Owners Jeff and Kimberly Swinger celebrated the event with Head Chef Ted Grieb and wife Dana, Fate officials, and
representatives from First Guaranty Bank.

This project has been on the table for several years and now is the right time to build upon the legacy of downtown. The
project was approved by Mayor Burger and Council in 2019, and due to the unforeseen detour known as Covid, the
project was halted temporarily. Back at the table and ready to bring a family-friendly dining experience to downtown,
the team behind this project couldn't be more excited to get started!

Stay tuned for future updates!

#latetx #development



